
 

 

“God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble. 

Therefore we will not fear,… though its waters roar and be troubled,..” 

Psalm 46:1-3 

September, 2017 

 

There have been some terrific storms and earthquakes, but we can trust God to be 

our refuge and strength. Jesus’ coming is soon. May we be ready! 

 

Here in Ohio, September started out cool, but we have had some very hot days 

lately. We know winter is around the corner, so may we enjoy what we have now. 

 

Last week we had the joy of having my friend from Denmark visit us for 5 days. He 

was here 4 years ago, and he and his wife 

decided to make the trip to Washington one 

more time to visit their daughter and 3 

grandgirls. Jorn came over here alone and had 

good sleeping quarters with the trailer loaned 

to us by Jason a fellow-believer.   

 

I met Jorn 60 years ago in Germany where we were 

both serving our countries. While here in Ohio he was 

able to speak in two churches and had many 

opportunities to witness for the Lord. One was to a 15 

year old neighbor of ours who has been in trouble with 

the law and is now under house arrest. We saw her 

again this week, but since then she has broken her 

arrest and run away. Do pray for the Lord to work in 

Amber’s life. 

 

Brenda and her coworker Marta are back in the tribe. Coy flew in with them and 

will be there for a couple of months. His wife, Miriam is in the States visiting their 

daughter and grandson. She wrote us recently and says she plans to visit us the 

beginning of October so we look forward to this.  

 

Getting back to Jason who is a young Christian truck driver, married to a Korean. 

He has a deep burden for revival and comes often to our house for prayer. A real 

revival in the church, the body of Christ, would bring the salvation of the lost and 

prepare the world for the return of our Lord. Pray with us to this end. 

 

Yours for reaching the lost, 


